Submission to Department of Planning and Environment NSW

Re Support for CWP to construct larger turbines in extension of Boco Rock extension at Nimmit-
abel

Dear Sir / Madam

As a resident of on our property at Nimmitabel for 60 years, I have witnessed many changes , all very
positive , and as such can only think ahead and accept that in the ever changing world we must keep
pace and evolve and adapt to change in an unselfish manner .

Re the Boco Rock development I am certain it is in the interest of residents to encourage the develop-
ment to progress with the plan presented to landholders .

I firmly believe in climate change , so am pleased that wind energy will make certain that the next gen-

eration , will have cheaper energy than we are now experiencing . My husband is 82 and I am 78 so we
would be very selfish to oppose this wonderful concept that will reduce the necessity to burn coal , thus

affecting our own grandchildren to be prosperous and healthier .

We are situated on the treeless plains, and yes, the views are uplifting , but even with these turbines , we
can look to the west and observe an unhindered view of the stunning snow capped mountains of Kosci-
usko,

Nimmitabel and Bombala have gladly accepted the generosity of CWP for many worthwhile projects
that enhance our towns and surrounds. Boco Rock has advanced many projects in Nimmitabel , and we
the people are thankful for their contribution to projects that are impossible for Council to provide in the
immediate future . Nimmitabel and Bombala are certainly richer for having CWP developments and
generous financial contribution to our towns.

The future generations will benefit by the largesse in financial terms but more importantly Australia
will benefit from the reduction of carbon emissions that the wind concept contributes to the atmosphere
and the health of our nation.

We commend CWP for their ambitious drive to provide wind energy to our area, and the world and
hopefully driving down emissions for the benefit of mankind and future generations .

Am certain Monaro will always be a beautiful and scenic part of NSW and we will be considered as for-
ward looking inhabitants of a beautiful and scenic countryside.

Leon Margaret and Brendan Weston
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